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Friends and Colleagues- 
 
Happy New Year to everyone who came to the November GDE symposium and thank you again for your 
robust participation. Katie and I have now completed our meeting summary and the many annexes that 
contain the slides our panelists used to launch our discussions. The report is attached at the bottom and 
the annexes can be found at  http://accord3.com/pg1028.cfm.  
 
We do not plan any further revisions but understand that some of you may have clarifications or 
corrections that you want to see captured before the project closes out which will happen on January 
16th. If so, we ask you to do the following:,  
 
1. Please write your comments into a brief Word file of not more than 500 words. Nothing longer 
please. 
 
2. Send them to both Katie and I at padleraccord@gmail.com and ranney.katie@gmail.com 
 
3. Make sure your document arrives not later that 5:00p on January 15, 2019. This will be a hard 
stop to receive them. 
 
4. On January 16th we will place of them in a folder called “Addenda” and post them to the project 
website alongside the report and the annexes. 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
 

Peter S. Adler, PhD 
The ACCORD 3.0 Network 
2471 Manoa Road 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96822 
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808-888-0215 (Preferred) 
808-683-2849  
 
padleraccord@gmail.com 
www.accord3.com  
 
__________________________________________ 
 
On Jan 5, 2019, at 12:46 PM, Leah Bremer < > wrote: 
 
Thank you Peter and Katie, 
This is a great report - just skimmed it, but looking forward to digging in. Really nice to have a 
comprehensive summary! 
Aloha, 
Leah 
 
__________________________________________ 
 
On Jan 12, 2019, at 12:40 PM, Donald Thomas < > wrote: 

Hi Peter, 

The summary looked pretty good - I managed to control my compulsion to edit grammar and spelling, 
but did find one, somewhat entertaining, error that I'd suggest be corrected: on Page 33, under the 
topic of Invasive Species, Ideas and Notes list, the text recommends that invasive species be monitored 
and irradiated immediately... That might work, but I think the speaker/writer intended "eradicate"... 

Don 
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